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We hope all our children and families have had a lovely half term 

break! 

 
Headteachers Message 

A huge thank you to you all for all of your efforts with costumes for 

World Book Day yesterday(and today – Year 5).  The children 

looked amazing and a great day was had by all. A particularly lovely 

moment was seeing our Year 6 children spending time sharing 

stories with Key Stage One.  This is definitely something we would 

like to see more of in the future. 

Next week is Careers Week and we have lots of interesting things 

planned.  Don’t forget that on Friday 11th it is 25 Years Day – please 

support your child in coming to school dressed as themselves in 25 

years’ time. 

On March 18th it is Comic Relief Day and we would like to support 

this event by asking for a donation of 50p in return for which your 

child can come dressed in their own clothing.  This could have a 

comic relief theme to it if you wanted it to – one of their main 

themes this year is around superheroes so your child could choose 

to dress as a superhero if they like. 

 

  
 

Year 6 Residential 

Please be reminded that full 

payment for the Year 6 

residential to Robinwood is due 

by 3rd May 2022. 

The trip will take place between 

Friday 15th July to Sunday 17th 

July 2022. 

 

School Dinner Menu WC –07.03.2022 

 

Careers Week  

From the 7th until the 11th of 

March we will be focusing on 

Careers Week. On Friday 11th 

March we will be holding '25 

Years Day' where the children 

will be asked to come into 

school dressed as themselves in 

25 year’s time. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kasia L – Kasia has worked really hard in literacy this 

week turning her plan into an explanation text. She was 

able to clearly explain how a stringed telephone works, 

using important features such as; causal conjunctions, 

technical vocabulary and adverbial phrases. 

Harry H – For doing a fantastic a demonstration at 

swimming, his teacher was extremely proud. Well done 

Harry. 

Sienna H – For having a super week. Lots of great story 

writing this week and great maths work. Well done. 

Matilda C - For always making the right choices and for 
putting 100% into all her learning. 
 

Madeline R- For her skills in PE sessions over the last 
few weeks, they have been fantastic. She has really 
grown in confidence. Some of the tackles and saves she 
has made in both hockey and netball have been 
fantastic.  Well done for getting stuck in and being a 
great role model for sportsmanship.  
 
Lilia W- For giving 100% in everything that we have 

done this week, especially in maths. Lilia is developing in 

confidence and as a result, her maths skills are 

improving. Keep it up Lilia 

World Book Day 2022! 

On Thursday 3rd March we celebrated World 

Book Day in school.  We have seen our children 

dress up as their favourite book characters and 

have seen amazing costume ideas from all! 

 


